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69, Gotham Hill,
Bristol,

Englend.
Jan,19th, 1923,

Dear Sir,

I should be very grateful if you could inform
me,whether you have,in your National Collection of Pictures,the original
picture by Van Homthorst, entitled, "The Empty Jug". I have in my
possesgsion, a picture of such title & dttributesd to this artist., It is
for sale on behalf of a relative of a well known Pesr of the Realm.

The history can be traced for over 200 years, as being in the hands
of an English Aristocratic family. I beg to enclose coupon, if you
will kindly reply.

If this should be the original, it can ba sent to London for inspection,
& offered to your Government,

Yours faithfully,
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The Curator,
National Picture Gallery.
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